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Fepublic of the Philippines

Department of @lmtatmn

Cordillera Administrative Region ; a.; ;

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 295 .2022

250 QUARTER KAPIHAN SA DEPED CORDILLERA/PRESS CONFERENCE

To: Assistant Regional Director
OIC-CLMD
ICTU Unit Head
SDO Mt. Province Schools Division Superintendent
SDO Mt. Province Division Information Officer and Alternate
Al Others Concerned

1. The Office of the Regional Director through its Public Affairs Unit in
coordination with the Schools Division of Mt. Province and in partnership with the
Philippine Information Agency-CAR will hold the 24 Quarter Kapihan sa DepEd
Cordillera/Press Conference on July 12, 2022 from 9:00 am oanwards at
Guinzadan National High School, Bauko, Mt. Province.

2. The Kapihan/Press Conference shall focus on the following:
a. Implementation progress of Project TransformED and Project HyTEQ;
b. Outcome of the just concluded School Year 2021-2022;
c. Preparations for SY2022-2023; and
d. Other relevant DepEd-CAR updates.

3. Participants from the Regional Office and Media Partners to the press
conference who will be travelling to Bauko, Mt. Province on July 11, 2022, are

the following:
Number
Participant Role Male Female

Regional Director Panelist 1

Assistant Regional Director Panelist 1
OIC-CLMD Panelist 1 1
PAU, ORD Proper, and ICTU Regional Office TWG | 3 3
PIA and Quad Media Media partners 7 3
12 8
TOTAL 20

4, Additional participants from SDO Mt. Province as panelists are SDS Sally B.
Ullalim, 2 teachers, 2 learners, and 2 parents from the schools implementing
Projects TransformED and HyTEQ.
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5. The amount of PhP50,000 shall be downloaded to SDO Mt. Province for the
conduct of the press conference.

6. Travel expenses of participants relative to the attendance to the activity shall
be charge against Regional Office MOOE fund subject to the usual accounting and
auditing procedures.

7.  For further queries, you may contact Ms. Cyrille Gaye B. Miranda at 0961-141-
4424 or email her at car.pau@deped.gov.ph.

8. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is desired.

ESTELA P. LEOIZjCARIﬁ O EdD, CESO III
Director IV/Regional Directo(r
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